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Wanborough Primary School                                                                                       
The Beanlands                                                                                           
Wanborough                                                                                 
Swindon, Wiltshire                                                                                                      
SN4 0EJ 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Your child has been selected for Healthy Tuck Cookery club. The club is aimed at creating 

healthy tuck to sell during Friday break. It is run from 3 o’clock to 4 o’clock on a Thursday 

afternoon. 

 

The cost to attend is £2 a week this is to be paid via ParentPay. 

 

Date for terms 3 and 4 are:  

 

Thursday 23rd January  Thursday 27th February  Thursday 26th March 

Thursday 30th January   Thursday 5th March    Thursday 2nd April  

Thursday 6th February  Thursday 12th March     

Thursday 13th February   Thursday 19th March   

       

If your child decides to not attend, or misses 3 or more weeks, we need to be informed so the 

place can be offered to next in line. 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Miss Corbyn 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Healthy Tuck Cookery Club – Terms 3 and 4 

 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child will attend the above Club. 

We will make payment of £20.00 

My child is allowed to walk home after Cookery Club 

The following ‘Trusted Adults’ have permission to collect my child after Cookery Club: 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………….. Date: ………………………………………….. 
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